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This is absolutely ridiculous and a form of voter suppression. People who are elderly, 

have disabilities, work in jobs where their employer will NOT let them take a day off 

are essential members of our community. They will not be able to vote if this bill 

passes (yes, that is the point for the GOP). We must unite and resist this dishonest 

form of voter suppression. Vote by mail is the only way to ensure that every Oregon 

citizen has a voice. 


